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Rhodd seeking reelection to Falls City Council 
(KLZA)-- A Falls City council member has filed for reelection.

Third Ward Council member Carla Rhodd has filed to run for the four-year
term. 

Rhodd is completing a term to which she was appointed. 

City Council positions are non-partisan.

Incumbents have until February 18th to file for office while non-incumbents have
until March 2 to file.

The primary election in Nebraska is scheduled for May 12.  
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